
From: Rhonda C. Holden
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: FW: 2021 Taxes
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:11:32 PM

 
 
Good afternoon Rachael,
 
I’m writing to let you know that 2021 taxes have been paid for 50 Third St in Ronald.  This is for the
BLA with Josh Stutz BL-21-00001.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  My cell is 509-674-8104.

Thank you,
 
Rhonda
 

Rhonda Holden, MSN CENP
Chief Ancillary Officer
Kittitas Valley Healthcare
Ellensburg, WA
(509)962-7320
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